
	
	

Sunday	Roast:	
	

On	April	28th,	we’ll	be	serving	up	Roast	Pork	from	12pm	–	2pm.	Bookings	are	highly	
recommended	for	this	as	we	prep	based	on	numbers	booked.		

The	roast	is	priced	at	$32pp	and	there	is	always	a	delicious	dessert	option	available	to	
add	on	for	$12.		

	
Mother’s	Day	Champagne	Brunch:	

	
For	the	fourth	year	running	we	will	be	putting	on	a	Champagne	Brunch	to	celebrate	
Mum	on	May	12th.	The	a	la	carte	menu	consists	of	past	and	present	favourites	as	well	

as	a	couple	of	new	dishes	just	for	the	day.		
We’ll	be	pouring	Champagne	by	the	glass	and	there	will	also	be	a	few	different	

cocktails	to	be	enjoyed	alongside	the	meal.		
This	is	always	our	busiest	day	of	the	year	and	every	year	we	have	people	calling	up	
the	day	before	desperately	looking	for	a	table	which	we	often	can’t	accommodate.	If	
you	plan	on	taking	mum	to	brunch	at	Café	Polo	on	Mother’s	Day,	please	get	in	touch	

ASAP	to	ensure	you	don’t	miss	out.		
	

Watch	this	space	-	Dinner	event	to	be	announced:	
	

We	plan	on	hosting	a	Trust	the	Chef	style	dinner	towards	the	end	of	May.	We’re	
currently	taking	an	expression	of	interest	via	email	and	those	people	will	be	

contacted	with	the	first	chance	to	book	before	this	is	promoted	to	the	rest	of	the	
mailing	list	and	then	finally	to	social	media.	

If	you’d	like	to	come	along	to	a	dinner	event	at	Polo,	get	in	touch	and	join	the	mailing	
list.	We	anticipate	this	being	a	three	course	dinner	priced	at	$75pp	-	$85pp	

depending	the	on	the	menu	we	finalise.		
	

		


